:‘The Romaker Law Firm

July 29,2019 From the desk of
Charles P. Romaker

Sent via email to FOIA@metrarr.com

METRA

Freedom of Information Officer 15-E
547 W. Jackson Blvd.

Chicago, IL 60661

RE:
Case Number:
Date of Accident: 5/23/2019

Dear Sir/Madam:

Under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140, [ am requesting that your
company produce copies of public records that include:

Any and all, records, reports and documents, photos or reports regarding Legionaire’s
bacteria/ disease discovery or transmission pertaining to cleaning, power washing or
other activities at or near Metra’s Madison Street Staircase Leading to and Platforms 5 to
7,9to 11, and 13 to 15 on May 22, 2019 to June 3, 2019.

I understand that the Act permits a public body to charge a reasonable copying fee not to exceed
the actual cost of reproduction and not including the costs of any search or review of the
records. 5 1LCS 140/6. Our office will pay the reasonable reproduction costs of the above
documents and photographs.

I look forward to hearing from you in writing within five working days, as required by the Act 5
ILCS 140(3). Thank you for considering and responding to this request.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yows,

211 W. Wacker Dr. Suite 1450, Chicago, IL 60606 Office: 312-377-7000 Fax: 312-345-1940





